
Erratum for Current Research 2009-7 

This publication was released with an omission in the Acknowledgments and an 
error in the reference list. If you downloaded this article before June 21, 2010, 
you will want to note the corrections below or download the corrected publication. 
 
The following text should have been included as a second paragraph in the 
Acknowledgments section: 
  
“The authors would also like to fully acknowledge the significant help and support 
received through the Province of New Brunswick for this undertaking, including 
Toon Pronk and Michael Parkhill, Geological Survey Branch, New Brunswick 
Department of Natural Resources, who made till geochemical data, published 
and unpublished, available for arsenic hazard characterization and who have 
been active participants in the Tri-National soil sampling project; and Ms. A. 
Daigle and Mr. D. Pupek, New Brunswick Department of Environment, for 
providing arsenic analyses for groundwater. Regretfully, such deserved 
acknowledgement was omitted from an earlier version of this paper.” 
 
In addition, the reference ‘New Brunswick Department of Mines and Natural 
Resources, 2002’ should have read as follows: 
 
New Brunswick Department of Natural Resources and Energy, 2002. 

Metallogenic map of New Brunswick; New Brunswick Department of Natural 
Resources and Energy, Map NR-7, scale 1:500 000. 
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Errata pour Recherches en cours 2009-7 
 
Lors de la diffusion initiale de cette publication, il y avait une omission dans la 
section des remerciements et une erreur dans la liste des références. Si vous 
avez téléchargé cet article avant le 21 juin 2010, veuillez prendre note des 
corrections ci-dessous ou télécharger la publication à nouveau. 
 
Le texte suivant aurait dû être inclus comme second paragraphe de la section 
« Acknowledgments » : 
 
« The authors would also like to fully acknowledge the significant help and 
support received through the Province of New Brunswick for this undertaking, 
including Toon Pronk and Michael Parkhill, Geological Survey Branch, New 
Brunswick Department of Natural Resources, who made till geochemical data, 
published and unpublished, available for arsenic hazard characterization and 
who have been active participants in the Tri-National soil sampling project; and 
Ms. A. Daigle and Mr. D. Pupek, New Brunswick Department of Environment, for 



providing arsenic analyses for groundwater. Regretfully, such deserved 
acknowledgement was omitted from an earlier version of this paper. » 
 
En outre, la référence « New Brunswick Department of Mines and Natural 
Resources, 2002 » aurait dû se lire comme suit : 
 
New Brunswick Department of Natural Resources and Energy, 2002. 

Metallogenic map of New Brunswick; New Brunswick Department of Natural 
Resources and Energy, Map NR-7, scale 1:500 000. 
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